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Watch for traffic flagging on Jurupa Connector Road at Jurupa Road, 
weather permitting  
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JURUPA CONNECTOR ROAD at JURUPA ROAD  
This week traffic flagging is expected mid-week, weather permitting.

BRIDGE SUPPORT SYSTEM  
Crews continue to construct the Jurupa Road underpass retaining wall support system and the  
Van Buren Boulevard bridge. Drainage and sewer work along with roadway excavation activities  
continue. Crews are scheduled to perform multiple concrete pours for the retaining walls and  
Van Buren Boulevard bridge this month.

STORM WATER PUMP STATION SYSTEM  
Crews continue work on the electrical building, with underground electrical conduit installation  
and construction of the building foundations and masonry walls are planned this month.

INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS Work will begin soon at the intersections of Pedley and Jurupa roads,  
and Rutile Street and Van Buren Boulevard to construct railroad safety and intersection improvements. 

BUSINESS ACCESS REMAINS OPEN at all BUSINESS PLAZAS in the project area. 

Crews backfilling at the Jurupa Rd. underpass retaining wall system.


